
The APP committee reviewed the proposal for Family Nurse Practitioner Track, Master of 
Science in Nursing, on January 19th, 2023. The committee unanimously supports the new track, 
finding that the proposal makes clear the reasons for converting a change, how it benefits 
Stockton’s ability to recruit students into the Master of Science in Nursing, and provides a clear 
plan of action.  
 
The only recommendation that APP has is that the nursing faculty provide the faculty senate 
with a side-by-side comparison of the curriculum map for the current version of the degree and 
the modifications that will come with the change in name. This additional will make it easier for 
senators to quickly see the changes being implemented.  
 
The change will go to the Department of Higher Education for the State of New Jersey as an 
informational item and does not require any additional information to be submitted to the State. 
 
  
 

 

 


